
PR19 draft determinations – Developer services data request commentary 

 

Due to the short timescales available to populate this table - with the final table definition only 
confirmed on 20th August - we have been unable to provide all the data to the level of accuracy we 
would normally seek for regulatory submissions. In particular row “B9” has been extrapolated from a 
limited sample, with a +/- 10-25% accuracy, so consistent with the old “C4” confidence grade.  

In addition, in the time available, data has been cross checked back to supporting spreadsheets and 
files, but not all the way back to source systems. 


